
18 October 2016  

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Year 4 visit to see Kubo and the Two Strings at Odeon Metrocentre  

Wednesday 9 November 2016  

 

As detailed in a newsletter earlier this half term we will take each class to see a film at the Odeon Metrocentre 

during November.   

 

These visits are part of The Into Film Festival - the world's largest free film and education event for young 

people.  The Festival offers more than 3,000 cinema screenings of 165+ films, all selected with educators in 

mind.   

 

The Year 4 visit will take place on the morning of Wednesday 9 November when they will go to see Kubo and the 

Two Strings.  

 

The children will be back in school in time for lunch.  

 

In order for this visit to go ahead we need to ask parents/carers for a contribution of £3.80 towards the cost of 

travelling to the cinema.  If we do not receive sufficient contributions we will be unable to proceed with the visit.   

 

I would be grateful if you could return the attached reply slip and along with your payment by 

Thursday 3 November 2016. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss J Ainsley  

Head Teacher  

 

 

Year 4 – Odeon Cinema Visit – Wednesday 9 November 2016 – Kubo and the Two Strings  

 

Child’s Name  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the above visit  Yes  No 

 

I enclose my contribution of £3.80 (cash/cheque – please delete as appropriate)  

Cheques should be made payable to NCC.  

 

Parent/Carer’s Name:  

Parent/Carer’s Signature:  

Date:  


